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Report from the Transportation Engineer, on behalf of the Traffic Operations Committee, in response
to a referral from City Council regarding a communication from Councilor Brown, on behalf of
Stickney Hill Road residents, expressing concern about the speeds vehicles are traveling on the
newly repaired road to and from the ramp for I-89.
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